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KEWANEE COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #229 
Administrative Office 

1001 N. Main St. · Kewanee, Illinois 61443 
(309) 853-3341 · Fax (309) 852-5504
Dr. Chris Sullens, Superintendent

Mr. James L. Golby, Superintendent Emeritus 
“Striving for Excellence” 

Dear Parents of Incoming 2nd Graders, 

Illinois State Law now requires that all students in Kindergarten, 2nd Grade , 6th Grade 
and 9th Grade have a dental examination completed. The dental examination must be 
completed before or during the school year. 

THE DENTAL EXAMINATION MUST BE COMPLETED AND TURNED INTO 
THE SCHOOL BEFORE MAY 15, 2023. Dental examinations must have been 
completed within 18 months of the May 15th deadline. 

PLEASE MAKE YOUR APPOINTMENTS AS SOON AS POSSIBLE SO THAT 
YOUR CHILD WILL HAVE HIS/HER DENTAL EXAMINATION COMPLETED 
ON TIME. The necessary form for the dental examination is enclosed with this letter. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 


